
  

Interested in Family? The 17th International Family Nursing Conference (IFNC17) is your chance to 

promote and grow your family and family-related expertise! 
 

• Where can I find information about the conference? https://internationalfamilynursing.org/ifnc17/ 

o Registration will open in December 2024 

o A Call for Late Breaking Abstracts is anticipated for early 2025. View the Webinar. 

How to Write a Winning Abstract.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

• Who would benefit from IFNC17? Nurses AND non-nurses in healthcare engaging with and advocating for families who 
want to strengthen families through research, education, practice, and/or policy. 
 

• Why attend IFNC17? Join a global network of clinicians, educators, and researchers committed to advancing family 
health.  Engage with new and former colleagues, build collaborative networks, generate new ideas, and further 
scholarship. 

 

• How can I attend? You can attend in-person or virtually. 
 

• Do I need to be a member of IFNA to attend? You do not need to be a member to attend but you do need to be a 
member to present in any format.  
 

• What will in-person attendance provide? Please join us in person at the Crown Perth in June 2025 for an engaging 
experience. Attend interactive workshops, keynote presentations, expert lectures, and oral and poster presentations. 
Make it a “destination conference” and take time to explore Perth, Western Australia and beyond. 
 

• What if I cannot attend in person? If you cannot join in person, you can register for the virtual, asynchronous option.  
 

• What does the virtual asynchronous option include? All previously recorded keynote, expert lectures, oral and 
poster presentations will be included in the virtual asynchronous option. 
 

• Will I be able to engage with presenters live if I register for the virtual asynchronous option? We are exploring 
options for presenter-participant active engagement.  Virtual registrants will be able to contact any presenters who 
include their contact information on their presentation slides. 
 

• When will the previously recorded sessions be available? All previously recorded presentations will be available 
shortly after the live presentation. You can select a time to view the presentations at your convenience.  
 

• Will recorded sessions be available to those who attend in-person? Yes. Anyone who registers for the in-person or 
virtual, asynchronous option will have access to the recordings.  
 

• Can I present if I register for the virtual asynchronous option? Yes, poster presentations are welcomed from  anyone  
registering  for the virtual asynchronous option. This is a great opportunity to increase your visibility during the 
conference when you cannot be physically present. 
 

• What is the format for presenting virtual posters? Once accepted, poster presenters will be asked to submit their 
poster with a 3-minute recording by a designated date. Virtual posters will scroll on a monitor during the conference. 
Posters with recordings will be available during and after the conference. 
 

• Will presentations be live-streamed? No. Due to the international audience and multiple time zones, live-streaming 
is not feasible. However, all recorded presentations will be available shortly after the live in-person presentation.  

 
Other questions?? Visit the IFNA website or contact Debbie Zaparoni in the IFNA Administrative office: debbie@internationalfamilynursing.org 


